
 

 

Fairless Landfill Operations Update 

(June 2021)  

• The Landfill Gas Compressor Station expansion was completed May 21st. This will allow the 
facility to increase the landfill gas flow from the landfill.   

• The cell 9 project, which consists of 17 acres, has its’ 
complete liner system. The team anticipates certification by 
the end of June.  

• The new sump area for the primary liner in Cell 9 has been 
completed.  

• At the WHC Conference Awards Presentations in June, our 
Landscape, Pollinator and Awareness and Community 
Engagement projects received highest honors for programs 
in wildlife habitat enhancement, pollinator protection and 
conservation education. These awards are very competitive 
and based on points scored on certification applications. The 
WHC Project Awards are given to the highest-scoring 
projects in each category. You can view the Pollinator and 
Awareness and Community Engagement Awards 
presentation here (at the 8 minute and 12:53 minute marks). 
The Landscape Awards can be found at 
https://youtu.be/8uUCsqV2ZZ0 (at 5:57 mark). 

• On June 24th from 5-7pm, our community 
partner Dan Burke will be educating 
anyone who would like to join our event 
on the importance of bees.  

As we continue to make progress on these on 
these projects and more, our team will be 
posting them on our website 
(fairlesslandfill.com).  

For information regarding our facility and events, please visit our Facebook page. 
(www.facebook.com/fairlesslandfill )  

Please feel free to reach out to me directly with any questions or concerns at 215-768-4051. 

Sincerely, 

Bobby Jones 

Sr. District Manager 
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